ORIGINAL

_Linda Williams

From: Tommy Williams

Sent: Thursday, September 14, 2000 1:36 PM
To: Linda Williams

Subject:

Docket No. 001007-T!; Enron Broadband Services, inc.

Linda, after conversation with Enron it has been determined that they do not need a IXC
certificate but an ALEC and AAV.

Please change the above docket to reflect an ALEC
application using the same docket number.

They are bringing an AAV application and check

for $250 by runner this afternocon as well as an ALEC application to replace the IXC one.
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